The Student Library Advisory Council will meet on Monday, March 2 from 5-6 pm in
160 Mann Library. PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN LOCATION. Food and beverages
will be provided. The agenda includes:

1) Mobile friendly library (25 min.)

According to Pew Internet & American Life Project, 58% of adult Americans have
used a cell phone or personal digital assistant (PDA) to do at least one of ten mobile
non-voice data activities, such as texting, emailing, taking a picture, looking for maps or
directions, or recording video. (
http://www.pewinternet.org/pdfs/PIP Mobile.Data.Access.pdf). How do Cornell
students use their mobiles? Could using the library become one of the mobile activities
for Cornell students? Baseema Krkoska, chair of the Library-outside-the-library (LOL)
working group, would like you perspective on what a mobile-friendly library should be
able to do for you.

2) Your issues and how the library can better assist you (20 min.)

Follow-up on issues raised at the Feb. 2 meeting and an opportunity for you to ask
questions, offer suggestions, and to raise issues of concern about the Cornell University
Library. If there are issues you would like to address in greater depth at this or future
meetings, please let us know and we will provide time on the agenda.

3) Tour of Mann Library (15 min.)
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